
District of Mackenzie
Box Bag 1
340 Mackenzie Blvd.
Mackenzie, BC
V0J 2C0

November 4 2024

Attention: Mayor Joan Atkinson

Dear Joan

Further to earlier communication about the donation in kind for land in which to build a seniors
residence the Williston Lake Elders Society requests the following.

Upon review of land that would provide residents of the facility access to community services,
i.e. shopping, recreational activities, libraries etc. we request the land in which the Ernie Bodin
center is currently located.

We request the Council vote on asking the District of Mackenzie to undertake an assessment of
the location and provide feedback of the feasibility of building the residence at that location.

Should you have any questions in regards to the above please contact the undersigned at (250)
988-1500 or willistonlakeelders@outlook.com

Best regards

David Fogarty
Acting President
Williston Lake Elders Society
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